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Winners November 

Acorns Safa, Muaz, Daneen 

Willow Maryam, Oluwatise, Lozan 

Alder Lydia, Casen, Zhin 

Elm Anya, Talia, Stone 

Fir Grace, Anvika, Fatima 

Hazel Amaya, Lorin, Hangwei 

Maple Loukman, Bonnie, Rawa 

Silver 
Birch 

Isabella, Emmanuel, Tishk 

Sycamore Anaiya, Jahnavi, Wiktor 

Oak Diamond, Olivia, Theo 

Happy Retirement Mrs Bloor 
This month we said goobye to one of lunchtime assistants 
Mrs Bloor. She has been with us for over 40 years and will 

be missed but we wish her a very happy and healthy         
retirement. 

PE & Swimming Days – Come to school in PE Kits 
Monday  

PE Y3 Hazel 

Tuesday  

PE Reception Willow 
 

Swimming Year 1-Y6 

Wednesday 

PE Y4 Maple  

PE Y2 Elm 

Thursday 

PE Y1 Alder  

PE Y3 Fir 

Friday 

PE Y6 Sycamore  & Oak 

 PE Y5 Silver Birch 

 

 

Reception applications 
closing date is 15th 

January 2024 

ALL afterschool clubs 
will finish on  

Wednesday 6th      
December 2023 



 
 
 

Leaving to have a Baby! 
 

I’m sure you will join us   
sending Miss Lowrie lots of 
love and best wishes as she 
begins her maternity leave.  

 

We look forward to hearing 
news of her new arrival very 

soon. 

Monthly Attendance  
Whole School           
Attendance  

November 2023 
=95.5% 

 

Congratulations ELM 
Class they came top for 
the month of November 

 

Hazel 97.5% 

Alder 97.1% 

Oak 96.6% 

Silver Birch 
95.5% 

Maple 93.6% 

Willow 93.5% 

Sycamore & 
Fir 93.2% 

Elm 
98.8% 

Minutes late 
per day during 
the school year 

Equals days 
worth of teach-

ing in a year 

5 minutes 3.4 Days 

10 minutes 6.9 Days 

15 minutes 10.3 Days 

20 minutes 13.8 Days 

30minutes 20.7 Days 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

Year 4 visited the Museum of Liverpool and enjoyed a 
River-based workshop. We learned all about imports 
and exports and how useful the River Mersey was in 

the past for the population of the city.                                                                            
We also visited the Palm House in Sefton Park to    
celebrate the Free Being Human Festival . The       

children enjoyed a treasure hunt where they could 
identify different plants which originate from other 
countries, a craft workshop and planting their own 

bluebells within the grounds! 



                                                                                                         
            

   During Reception’s visit to the Storybarn we    
     got to experience lots of fun and exciting   
     things to grow our love for reading! We            
  listened and sang along to   
     stories, explored the        
  different role play areas   
   before finishing off our  
visit with a trip to the park!  

 
 

Parents joined us for a Break-
fast Poppy Workshop were 
they joined their children 

making poppies for us to sell 
for RBL Poppy Appeal. At 11 
mins past 11 we met up as a 
whole school for a minutes  

silence in remembrance. We 
were joined by Father Peter, 

members of the parish and Lol 
who played the bugle and  

bagpipes to mark the           
occasion. 

Reception Class Storybarn Visit 


